
 
 
 
 
 
 
Letter #2   ≫   March 20, 2020 

 

Dear sisters and brothers in Christ, 

 

As we continue dealing with the reality of living during a pandemic, we want to keep you 

informed of what Trinity CRC is doing and what you can be doing, always trusting in the 

Lord, the Maker of heaven and earth, in whom we find our help (see Psalm 124). 

 

As we’ll be worshiping in our homes this weekend, we remind you that on Sunday we will 

broadcast our services on channel 77 and online at 9:30am and 6pm like usual. The bulletin 

with the order of worship and announcements will also be online.  �  www.trinitycrc.com 

 

A vital part of worship is giving our offerings. The money we give reflects God’s generosity 

to us and is a symbol of our desire to generously devote our whole selves to gratefully 

serving God. We would prefer to pass the offering bag but that option is currently not 

available. Instead the deacons offer these ways to continue giving: 
 

• Drop off at the church. 

Stop by the church during the day to insert your offering in the box located in the 

hallway by the office. Please designate on the memo line or with an attached note which 

fund(s) to direct your offering. 

• Mail to the church. 

Mail your check: 2020 8th Street SE, Rock Valley IA, 51247. 

• Pick up from your house. 

Deacons are willing to pick up your offering at your house. Please call or text to make 

arrangements: Jason De Groot at (605) 254-5021 or Jared Kooima (712) 470-1283. 

• Online bill pay. 

If your bank has online bill pay, you can set it up to send checks directly to the church. 

 

           over, please… 



• Automatic electronic (ACH) donations. 

Forms are in the church office, information center, and online to set up automatic 

monthly transfers of funds from your bank account to the church’s. You can designate 

the amount you wish to give to various funds. 

• NEW!  Online giving. 

Download the tithe.ly app to your Android and iOS smartphones and tablets. 

Follow the steps to create an account and give to Trinity CRC Rock Valley. You 

can also follow the link on our website to our tithe.ly giving page. 

 

Thank you for continuing to support the work of Trinity CRC as we continue to be church in 

this uncertain time! 

 

We ask that you continue praying for your church family, including the council and staff. 

Please continue praying for those on the front lines of the pandemic, including those who 

are ill, medical professionals, and researchers developing treatments. And please pray that 

as we adapt to life in these abnormal circumstances that we continue to first and foremost 

love God and love our neighbors. 

 

Shalom, 

 

Trinity CRC Executive Team and Staff 

 


